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November 1 

Tony Prouty, Program 

Chair 

 

November 8 

DGE Tom Narak 

 

November 13 

Board Meeting-BVB at 

5:15 

 

November 15 

Dr. Jim Blessman, Jim 

Riordan. Program Chair 

 

November 22 

Eldon Hutcheson, 

Program Chair 

 

November 29 

Lisa Mount, Program 

Chair 

 

December 6 

Bob Herrick, Program 

Chair 

 

December 13 

Ken Curell, Program 

Chair 

 

 

 

Jeff Anderson, Editor 

 

Pres. Andrew 

Schroeder 

 

RY Student Matej Vukic 

 

Dist. Gov.  Mike Ruby 

 

RI Pres. Ian Riseley 

 

 

Pres. Andrew welcomed 
everyone on another 
beautiful fall day.  Andrew 
called on Susan to 
introduce Kyra Troendle 
from Madrid who 
attended RYLA last 
summer but was unable 
to make it our meeting 
the day the other RYLA 
students spoke to the 
club. Kyra thanked the 
club for providing her with 
the opportunity to   
participate in RYLA 
where she made a 
number of “lifelong 
friends” and to grow as a 
leader.  Kyra’s counselor 
nominated her to be 
considered for becoming 
a RYLA counselor herself 
next year and she is 
working with the talented 

Meeting Recap 

Sergeant at Arms 

Andrew called upon Pete 
Frangos to fill in as our 
Sergeant at Arms and Pete 
paid a dollar in anticiaption 
of his nephew’s 11th

birthday—and getting to 
play with the laser tag 
game he is giving him!  
Have fun, Obi Pete Kenobi!  
Mary D. remarked on the 
news coverage associated 
with World Polio Day 
(yesterday) and several 
members paid dollars in 

and gifted teachers and 
guidance counselor at 
Madrid to encourage 
other Madrid students to 
apply next year.  Kyra 
was also inducted in to 
the National Honor 
Society this week! Way to 
go, Kyra! 

 
 

TROY THOMPSON 
RECEIVES PAUL 

HARRIS 
RECOGNITION 

Andrew called Troy 
Thompson forwarded 
and presented him with 
his Paul Harris PLUS 
SEVEN pin!  
Congratulations to Troy 
and thank you for your 
tremendous, ongoing 
support of the Rotary 
Foundation.  Troy also 
provided an update on 
the Evening Rotary Club 
which is meeting again 
on November 6th at La 
Caretta.  Leslie Dakin
has also been proposed 
for membership in 
Evening Club (First 
notice). 
 
 

attendance she is not 
passing on who had 
guests visiting to Tim 
(our treasuree).  It was 
suggested that members 
pay for their guests the 
day of the meeting 
instead of being billed in 
the quarterly statement.  
Sara was happy about 
our program and also for 
having Kyra presenting 
about her experiences at 
RYLA.  
 
 

honor of Troy’s most recent 
Paul Harris recognition!  
Jim and Randy were 
pleased with te great 
weather and Randy was 
also hoping that Iowa State 
can keep their winning 
ways going against TCU 
this Satuday.  Tony was 
happy with a “mostly” 
completed harvest and 
hopes to be able to remove 
that adverb by next week!  
Amy noted that since we 
no longer take formal 



 

 
 
 
 
Meeting in the  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Some Sloter a 

BOONE TV 
Phil introduced Boone High School 
business and technology instructor,  
Ben Bravard.  Mr. Bravard is also the 
advisor for the digital journalism 
program which includes Boone TV. 
Mr.  Bravard shared that the idea for 
Boone TV began about five years ago 
as a concept to make journalism 
more engaging for students.  The 
idea was to merge aspects of English 
(Mr. Kramer who is an English 
teacher is also an advisor), public 
speaking, interviewing skills, 
business, and technology into a 
program that would enhance student 
engagement, increase their 
employability skills,  while provide fun, 
real world experience.  In addition to 
being a benefit to students, Boone TV 
is a means to engage the community 
by helping them be informed about 
what is going on at schools and 
allowing them to see the quality 
content that students at Boone High 
are producing.  Boone TV can be 
accessed via their website at 
www.BooneTV.com and on 
Facebook, Twitter, and YouTube.  
They have over 3000 “likes” on 
Facebook making them the second 
most followed school TV program in 
the state (behind one associated with 
Dowling football).  Mr. Bravard shared 
that six former Boone High students 
are now pursuing degrees in digital 

media and broadcast journalism.  He 
introduced Anna Olson (jr.) and Sydney 
Woodruff (so.) who shared about their 
involvement with Boone TV and 
demonstrated some of the equipment 
they utilize including shoulder mounted 
cameras used for sporting events, 
microphones, and tripods.  They also 
have a production studio which features 
a “green screen”, teleprompter, and 
Adobe Premier editing software. Be sure 
to check out their weekly broadcasts 

. 

Junior Anna Olson, Sophomore 
Sydney Woodruff, and Senior Phil 
Hauser with Mr. Ben Bravard 

 

  

Quote of the 
Week 

 
A good hockey 
player skates to 
where the puck is. 
A great hockey 
player skates to 
where the puck is 

going to be. 
 

 
Wayne Gretzky 

 

 

SEE YOU NEXT WEEK! 


